

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

January 26, 2023

Dear Chairman Bradley and Commissioner Stewart,

I want to thank you both and the entire Mount Washington Commission for your great work over the last year to produce a comprehensive Mount Washington Master Plan.

I have received and reviewed the plan over the last week. It presents a number of great opportunities to pursue going forward. The summit of Mount Washington, as you well know, draws people from all over the world to our wonderful state, and I am glad to see such thought devoted to ensuring that it is accessible for recreation, utilized for essential services, and preserved for future generations.

The Commission's work in developing this Master Plan has been an example of the New Hampshire way of governing. It is crucial that we continue to bring all the stakeholders to the table to collaborate and find solutions. Thank you for that work.

Please consider this letter my approval of the Mount Washington Master Plan. I look forward to seeing the work of the Commission in the years to come.

Sincerely,

Christopher T. Sununu

Governor